
Members of the House Rules Committee: 
 
I urge you to vote no on SB 941.  This law will only restrict the rights of law abiding Oregonians 
while allowing criminals to circumvent the law.  Many Oregon counties and sheriffs oppose this 
bill because they know it is unnecessary and will be ineffective.  Please stand up for the second 
amendment rights of Oregonians.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Aaron Avon  
 


